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Dear Parents / Carers,          4th October 2019 

 

Congratulations to: 

Gold Star Children this week who are: 
 

Reception 
 

Sylviana for model behaviour and fantastic listening and attention 
 

Year 1 
 

Marcel for always using his manners – he is so polite. 
 

Year 2 
 

James for a fantastic attitude to his work and writing a fantastic information text 
 

Year 3 
 

Levi for always getting involved in lessons and providing great answers. 
 

Year 4 
 

Eliza who researched on chromebooks and acted as envoy to teach others. 
 

Year 5 
 

Ryan for show good enthusiasm during lessons and having a great input. 
 

Year 6 
 

Mia for excellent work with long division. 

 
Golden ticket winners: Kelvin and Kacey. 

 

Thank you to the children who led their Class Liturgies: 

2nd October 2019 

Yr1: Enzo, Amelie, Emily and Marcel  

Y2: Giulietta and Elliott  

Yr3: Grace, Joel and Levi  

Y4: Amelie and Amelia  

Y5: Alfie and Alfie  

Yr6: Caitlin, Anthoney and Liliana  
 

Congratulations: to Mrs Thomas and her husband on the safe arrival of Theo. Both mum and baby are doing well and Oliver is 

a proud big brother. 
 

Best wishes: to Mrs Clews who will be having hip replacement surgery next week. Please pray for her speedy recovery. 

 

Macmillan Coffee Morning: it was lovely to see so many people supporting this event. Thank you for all the items 

sent in to sell, the money donated or given to the children to spend and for those who joined us for coffee. We raised 

£974.97. Anyone feeling generous and would like to see if we can reach £1000? There is one prize left to collect at 

the office; blue raffle ticket number 824. 
 

Harvest: this year we will be celebrating the Harvest during the school Mass in church on Thursday 10th October at 9.10am. 

We would appreciate donations of tins, packets and jars of food (no fresh produce) any day next week. The children will take 

their donations up to the altar at the beginning of Mass and afterwards they will be given to the local food bank who will 

distribute the food to the local families in need, the destitute and the homeless. The food bank are really keen to receive 

donations of fruit juice, fruit cordial, UHT milk, instant noodles, tinned tomatoes, tinned meat, tinned fish, tinned fruit, small 

jars of coffee, hot chocolate and biscuits. We usually get great support for our Harvest celebration so please try and join us 

in church.   
 

Come and Play: thank you to the staff from Dudley Performing Arts and the children, parents and staff who took part in this 

musical event. Both people who could play and complete novices had a great time learning their parts and finally coming 

together to play a piece of music. Everyone who attended agreed that it was great fun!  

Menu: Week 3 
 

Have a good week.  
 

Mrs S M Mason 
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